
Join Mitchell Kelly and Queer Indigenous 
members of the Seneca Nation for a group 

created to celebrate our
LGBTQ+ Seneca Community.

This month’s meeting is on: 
Tuesday, February 15th | 4:00 p.m.
February’s meeting will be virtual. 

Get access when you RSVP!

Who are we?
One Heart Two Spirit is a safe and inclusive space for the Indigenous 
LGBTQ+ members of our community, and allies, allowing us to come 
together and remember that we have a meaningful voice in our tribe.

By spreading good medicine through sharing the stories of our journeys, 
we will create strong bonds, friendships and a community that recognizes 

our two spirited brothers and sisters.

Questions? Email Lydia Bushman: 
LBushman@Senecahealth.org


